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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

To celebrate it being a Leap Year, we are holding a Sponsored Leap the week of the 26th February – 1st March 

2024. This will take place during school time (PE lessons) and will not only be lots of fun but a good opportunity 

to raise funds for our school.  

 

Each child will complete a series of challenges which will include but not be limited to: 

 

 Hopscotch 

 Leaping like a frog 

 Bouncing like a bunny 

 Hopping on one leg 

 

As the Sponsored Leap will take place during PE lessons, there is nothing additional you need to do, just send 

them in on their usual PE day, wearing their PE clothes and let them leap into action! 

 

You can sponsor your child by completing the sponsorship form attached (the form and sponsorship money 

should be returned to school by Friday 8 March 2024). Alternatively, you can scan the QR code on the bottom 

of this form and pay your sponsorship money online. 

 

We would be grateful for any contribution you can make. Feel free to pass on to family and friends too.  

 

If each child could raise £5 in sponsorship, we could raise almost £3000 towards our £15,000 fundraising target 

for this school year. The money we raise gets spent on extra resources, specific educational enrichment events 

for every single school year, and additional IT equipment. 

 

Thanks for your continued support. 

Riverbridge PTA 
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SPONSORED LEAP: CHILD’S NAME _______________ CLASS _____ 

NAME ADDRESS AND POSTCODE AMOUNT 

PER LAP 

TOTAL 

AMOUNT 

GIFT 

AID* 

/ 

DATA 

PROTECTION 

CONSENT* 

/ 

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

  TOTAL    

 

* Gift Aid enables our charity to claim more on your donation at NO extra cost to you. We need your consent to hold and process your 
personal information, so please tick the ‘Data Protection Box’ when completing this form.  

We take your Privacy seriously at Riverbridge PTA and will only collect and use your personal information for the purpose of managing this 
event. We will never pass your information to any other party. On this occasion we are required to pass your information to HMRC if you 
tick the Gift Aid box. If there are any queries regarding your data held by the Riverbridge PTA, please get in touch as below. 
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